FUNDRAISING UPDATE/FUTURE PLANS October 2020

1 Play-Off Shirt Auction
We made an overall profit of £5.4k on this event.  All 17 shirts have been paid for and delivered.

2 Next Event
We plan to run a “memorabilia” on-line auction at the end of November (provisionally 27th-28th). I am currently doing an audit of what might be available from the Club and Trust directors. Trust members/ supporters are likewise welcome to contribute. We are looking for shirts/ scarves etc., which may command a reserve price of £25 at auction.

3 Other Plans
We are investigating the possibility of running a Trust Christmas Market in December, which may or may not be part of a Winter Wonderland event, planned by the Club. We are currently in discussion with MJB Entertainments, who will be running the Wonderland event, to ensure activities are coordinated.
We are also discussing with the Club the possibility of helping relaunch the Lottery and 50-50 Match Day Draw.
A Trust car treasure hunt fundraiser is hopefully planned for early next year. All ideas welcome!

John Jewell

